

Dear colleagues,

it is our pleasure to invite you to the fifth GLAS (*Graecae Latinaeque Antiquitati Studentes*) conference for Classics students. The conference will be held between 10th and 12th May 2019 at the University of Zadar.

It would be an honour to have you present at our conference so please feel invited to submit your abstracts to the e-mail address glas.zadar.2019@gmail.com until 17th February 2019.

The presentation and abstract must be in English, while the abstract should contain up to **300** words and **5 keywords**. All topics within the area of classical culture, and its reception and impact are eligible for entry as the conference has no specific topic. Bear in mind that the subject of your e-mail should include 'GLAS **2019**' and your full name.

The submission results should be out by 1st March 2019 at the latest.

For more details concerning the conference, please contact us via e-mail or Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/glaszadar/?modal=admin_todo_tour). We are looking forward to seeing you in Zadar.

The organizing committee of GLAS 2019 Zadar